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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

South Dakota Filings Up 8 Percent in 2024

In the first seven months of 2024 South Dakota bankruptcy
filings increased by eight percent from the number of
bankruptcies filed in the first seven months of last year.

Full Legal Names of Debtors on Petitions

Please remember to set forth each individual debtor's full legal
name, including his or her full middle name, in the answer to
question 1 ("Your full name") in Part 1 of the Voluntary Petition
for Individuals Filing for Bankruptcy (Official Form 101).  lf an
individual debtor does not have a middle name, please see that
"nmn" appears on the "Middle name" line in the answer to
question 1.

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.

https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

